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Sent: Tuesday, 24 January 2023 1:45 PM
To: Disability Transport
Subject: Webform submission from: 2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible 

Public Transport 2002 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 24 January 2023 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
No 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 
Published name 
Michael Bentley 
 
Short comment 
If we had a bus or train service to Samford Village we would use it. All buses should have air suspension so the driver can lower the 
bus for a disabled passenger to enter or alight from the bus. This can also be done with ramps for wheel chairs, so eliminating any 
danger for the driver. 

Step 2: Contact details 

First name 
Michael  
 
Last name 
Bentley 
 
State 
QLD 
 

Email notification 
DisabilityTransport@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 

 


